Theatre Arts Parent Support 2016-2017

TAPS is an all-volunteer organization of GHS parents and community members that supports the Guilford High School Theatre Arts program:

VOLUNTEERS: We provide parent volunteers to assist with a variety of tasks, including box office, chaperones, costumes, publicity, refreshments, tech week support, and more. 

FINANCIAL SUPPORT: Using income from membership and fundraising activities, we provide financial assistance to enhance GHSTA’s programs that fall outside of their operating budget. We’ve purchased equipment, funded workshops for students, sent students to theatre festivals, and more. We also offer confidential scholarships to students to help cover added expenses (character shoes, field trip fees, etc.)

TAPS members and board members meet monthly, September through May, the first Monday of the month at 7:00 p.m. unless there is a holiday. Meeting dates are listed on our website. All are welcome. To learn more visit www.ghsta.weebly.com

Support your GHS Theatre Arts today!
Membership starts at $10. Any amount is appreciated. We now can pay dues through PayPal! Please use the following link: https://www.paypal.me/GHSTAPS  Please give as generously as you can; all monies go DIRECTLY to supporting our students in the theatre arts program. Our goal is to get 100% support from GHSTA families. Thanks for your support! 
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 	Contact me, I want to be involved in TAPS!

Please mail your check payable to TAPS to:  Hilary Gindi, Treasurer

84 Pepperbush Lane, Guilford, CT 06437   Questions? Email Hilary: hilary.gindi@gmail.com

